
 

Welcome to Hillcrest!  

 

Returning to Hillcrest? Back-to-School Registration for the 2025-26 school year will begin 

August 4, 2025.  Please watch your parent email for more information.   

New to Hillcrest?  Students new to Hillcrest (not coming from a feeder school) will need to 

ENROLL through our district website. 

https://www.canyonsdistrict.org/depts/admissions/new-student/ 

• If you are also new to Canyons School District, you will enroll with a temporary 

account. 

• If you have attended school previously in the Canyons District, you will enroll with 

your existing parent skyward login. 

• Canyons District requires proof of current address (current utility bill or dated lease), 

birth certificate and current immunization records to enroll. 

Once the online enrollment is complete and submitted, it will be reviewed and approved by 

the Attendance Office.  You will receive an email when it is complete.   

The Attendance Office will be closed June 10 - July 18   

We will reopen July 21st at 7 am.  Any enrollment applications received during the closure 

will be reviewed starting July 21st . 

What are Hillcrest’s boundaries? You can verify that an address is in the Hillcrest 

boundaries prior to enrolling at https://www.canyonsdistrict.org/schools/ select the option 

for High School Boundaries.  If your address is in the green, you live within our boundary! 

Oh, NO!  I don’t live within Hillcrest’s boundaries, what do I do? Permits can be applied for 

at permits.canyonsdistrict.org. Please be aware that our classes are very full and that 

applying for a permit cannot guarantee acceptance.  Currently, permit applications are 

being waitlisted and will be evaluated for available space after the first 2 weeks of school. 

https://www.canyonsdistrict.org/depts/admissions/new-student/
https://www.canyonsdistrict.org/schools/

